
NOTICE OF A
PRIVATE 


BOARD RETREAT FOR

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE


CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the
Castle Pines North Metropolitan District will hold a BOARD RETREAT 
on Saturday, April 29, 2017 at 8:00 a.m.  The purpose of the retreat is to 

hold discussions regarding general District issues.  No action will be 
taken.   The retreat will be held at the Castle Pines North Metro District, 

7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, CO 80108.  The retreat is open to 
the Public.  
CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Jim Nikkel, District Manager  

